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ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES
ENVIROMMENTAL PROTECTION (LOP)
| ' 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
March 13, 1997 ' Alameda, CA 94502-6577
(510) 567-6700
FAX (510) 337-9335

ATTN: Wm Leonard'Covington

F A A Golden Gate Airway
1615 Hesperian Blvd Ste A
Hayward CA 94541

RE: Project # 2968A - Type R
at 0 Airport Dr Bldg H104 in Oakland 94621

Dear Property Owner/Designee:

Our records indicate the deposit/refund account for the above
project has fallen below the minimum deposit amount. To

replenish the account, please submit an additional deposit of

$630.00, payable to Alameda County, Environmental Health
. Berviceg,

We must receive this deposit so that future regulatory oversight
on the subject site can procede in a timely fashion. At the
completion of this project, any unused monies will be refunded
Lo you or your designee.

The deposit refund mechanism is authorized in Section 3-140.5 of
the Alameda County Ordinance Code. Work on this project will be
debited at the Ordinance specified rate, currently $94 per hour.

Please be sure to write the following on the check to identify
your account: - project #,

- type of project and _
- site address (see RE: line above) .

If you have any questions, please contact Barney Chan
at (510) 567-6765.

Sincerely

lewgggéock, Area Manager

Environmental Protection

c: files/inspector




ALAMEDA COUNTY 8 .

HEALTH CARE SERVICES D

(D

AGENCY -

DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director P / Ro3ail+
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September 19, 1990 80 Swan Way, Rm. 200
Oakland, CA 94621
{415)
Wm. McClinton

Tower Aviation Services
0 Airport Hanger 8
Cakland,CA 94621

"Re: Waste Minimization Assessment

Dear Wm. McClinton:

Your business has been selected to receive a hazardous waste
minimization assessment. As you are probably aware, hazardous waste
reduction has become a statewide, if not a national, issue. To
address this issue at a county level, Alameda County is establishing
its own Hazardous Waste Minimization Program and is planning to
conduct waste minimization assessments for all hazardous waste
generating facilities in the County.

We have chosen businesses in the auto repair industry to receive the
first round of waste minimization assessments. It is our hope that
these assessments will assist participating businesses in minimizing
their hazardous wastes - and will give us further information on the
best way to structure our minimization program.

One of our Hazardous Materials Specialists will be contacting you
during the week of September 24 to arrange a meeting with you for an
assessment of your business. During this meeting and assessment, the
Specialist will work with you in examining your business's hazardous
waste generating practices. The Specialist will then provide you
with materials on waste reduction technology and assist you in
setting up appropriate hazardous waste minimization practices.

We lock forward to working with you in reducing the amocunt of
hazardous waste your business generates. Of course, your comments
and suggestions are encouraged; we need your input in order to best
serve you! Please direct any comments and questions to Katherine
Chesick at 415/271-4320.

Sincerely,

Edgar B. Howell Chief,
Alameda County Hazardous Materials Division

EBH:kac

cc: Fire Department
Files




